
 

 

 
 
 

HOLLIS PLANNING BOARD 
 
 

NOTICE OF SITE WALK 
 

Tuesday, September 20, 2022 
5:00 PM 

 
 

File PB2022-013 – Proposed development of an existing 45.16 acre parcel located 
at 79 Witches Spring Road into a Minor Subdivision with 3 single family lots, 
Owner: Marie Chamberlin, Applicant: Fieldstone Land Consultants, PLLC, Map 
46/52, Zoned R & A. 

  
 
Please note that times are approximate.  Abutters and 
other interested parties are invited to attend; however, no 
public testimony will be accepted during the site walks. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

POSTED SEPTEMBER 19, 2022 
 


